
NAPERVILLE POLICE DEPARTMENT   1350 AURORA    NAPERVILLE, ILLINOIS   630.420.6157   WWW.NAPERVILLE.IL.US 

WEB QA REFERENCE NO: 

DATE OF ORIGINAL REQUEST: 

DATE OF COMPLIANCE: 

RECORDS REQUESTED: 

A FIVE-DAY EXTENSION IS REQUIRED: Per (5 ILCS 140/3) (e) requested documents require a five-day extension for the following reason(s): 

(5 ILCS 140/3)(e)(i): The requested records are stored in whole or in part at other locations than the office having charge of the requested records.  

(5 ILCS 140/3)(e)(ii): The request requires the collection of a substantial number of specified records.  

(5 ILCS 140/3)(e)(iii): The request is couched in categorical terms and requires an extensive search for the records responsive to it.  

(5 ILCS 140/3)(e)(iv): The requested records have not been located in the course of routine search and additional efforts are being made to locate 
them.  

(5 ILCS 140/3)(e)(v): The requested records require examination and evaluation by personnel having the necessary competence and discretion to 
determine if they are exempt from disclosure under Section 7 of this Act or should be revealed only with appropriate deletions.  

(5 ILCS 140/3)(e)(vi): The request for records cannot be complied with by the public body within the time limits prescribed by paragraph (c) of this 
Section without unduly burdening or interfering with the operations of the public body.  

(5 ILCS 140/3)(e)(vii): There is a need for consultation, which shall be conducted with all practicable speed, with another public body or among two 
or more components of a public body having a substantial interest in the determination or in the subject matter of the request.  
The Naperville Police Department will comply with your request on the below mentioned date.  

FIVE-DAY EXTENSION COMPLIANCE DATE: 

Should you have questions regarding this request, please contact the Records Manager at 630-305-7068. You have the right to appeal this decision 
pursuant to 5 ILCS 140 by contacting the Public Access Counselor at the Illinois Attorney General’s Office, located at 500 South Second Street, 
Springfield, Illinois 62706. Their phone number is (217) 299-3642 and their email address is publicaccess@atg.state.il.us. You also have the right to seek 
judicial review of your denial by filing a lawsuit in the State Circuit Court per 5 ILCS 140/11. Lastly, an attorney may subpoena full un-redacted 
documents.  

Sincerely, 

FOIA OFFICER 
NAPERVILLE POLICE RECORDS DEPARTMENT 
1350 AURORA AVENUE 
NAPERVILLE, IL 60540 

Comments or Reason(s) Not Mentioned Above:  

Naperville
Police Department
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